

Press Release Published: 14 January 2014

EASO delegation visited the Greek First Reception Service

EASO delegation visits the Greek First Reception Service

On 14 January 2014 an EASO delegation, headed by Dr Robert K. Visser, Executive Director of EASO, visited the Greek First Reception Service (FRS) in Athens. The aim of the visit was to discuss the state of play regarding EASO support to Greece and progress made by the Greek authorities in the area of reception and in particular, reception of vulnerable groups in Greece. During his visit, the EASO Executive Director held a meeting with Mr. Panagiotis Nikas, Director of the First Reception Service, and met with the employees of the First Reception Service.

The press release can be found <u>here</u> in English and <u>here</u> in Greek.

© European Union Agency for Asylum 2024 | Email: info@euaa.europa.eu